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Office of the Executive Vice President and Provost

Dear Colleagues:

I am pleased to announce Kurt Dirks, PhD, as the third of four candidates invited to public 

interviews for the next Dean of the University of Minnesota’s Carlson School of Management.

Dr. Dirks is currently serving as Senior Advisor to the Chancellor and Bank of America Professor 

of Managerial Leadership at Washington University in St. Louis’ Olin School of Business. You can 

view his full CV on the Carlson School of Management search website.

Dr. Dirks will share his vision for shaping the future of the Carlson School of Management during 

a public forum. All stakeholders, both internal and external, are welcome at the forum, which will 

be followed by a reception. Please note the revised time and location of the public forum:

Thursday, October 13, 2022 

2:15 – 3:45 p.m 

25 Mondale Hall, Law School

The forum will be recorded and may be viewed with a University login (individuals external to the 

University may request special access). The recording will be available on the Carlson School of 

Management dean search website for two days following each candidate’s presentation.

I especially welcome your feedback about each of our candidates via a standardized evaluation 

form. These forms will be most helpful if they are received by Friday, October 28.

You can find the latest information about the search on the Carlson School of Management 

search website. Thank you in advance for your participation in this critically important process.

Sincerely yours,

Rachel T.A. Croson 

Executive Vice President and Provost
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